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Kindergarten Scrapbook Payment
Dear Parents,
As part of the Kindergarten program, we are asking that you purchase a phonics scrapbook from the school. The cost of the phonics scrapbook is $13.00. The children will be using these scrapbooks everyday and are an important part of the daily literacy program. 

All money and the permission slip needs to be placed in an envelope with your child’s name and grade and returned to school (money box in wall) by 10th of February 2017.
If you have any questions please contact your child’s class teacher.
Mrs Sharon Macpherson
Kindergarten Assistant Principal
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Kindergarten Scrapbook Payment
Please find enclosed $13.00 for the purchase of the Kindergarten phonics scrapbook for 

____________________________     of class   ____________________.
___________________________
____________________

Parent Signature



Date

Mrs Sharon Macpherson
Kindergarten Assistant Principal
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